
 

Ref. Notice/HCC/Re-opening/2021       January 04, 201 

N O T I C E 

Dear Students, Teachers, Staff and Stakeholders, 

A Very Happy and Prosperous New Year greetings from Holy Cross College! 

This is for your information and action regarding the commencing of physical mode of regular classes. We have 

kept the college and campus sanitized and ready from December 2020 and held number of meetings with the 

faculty, staff, parents and guardians in consultation and preparation for the re-opening of the college. But 

unfortunately, the process had been delayed due to unforeseen incidents. 

On 18th December 2020, recklessly and irresponsibly the compound wall and canteen of the college were pulled 

down by the State authority as part of land acquisition for NH - 108B, without even serving a ‘Notice’ which has 

caused a sense of insecurity and lack of canteen facility for the student community. A temporary fencing for 

minimum security and re-location of canteen are in progress. Due to the above-mentioned situation the classes 

will continue online till further notice. However, all the departments of Science will have their practical classes on 

a regular basis from Monday, January 11th 2021. The B.Ed department will also commence their regular physical 

mode of classes from 11th January 2021. 

Therefore, let me request all the students of Science and B.Ed programs who are in outstation to move back to 

Agartala and find accommodation, ASAP. The College Hostel facility for girl students is ready for accommodation. 

Please follow instructions from your respective HoD for further clarification and follow up for classes. 

With best wishes and regards, 

Yours truly 

 

Dr. Fr. Benny K John CSC 

Principal  

Holy Cross College, Agartala. 
 

 

 


